
 

 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
I am excited to welcome you to Wabash College and provide you with information related to your 
son’s tuition invoice for the 2021-2022 academic year. We are providing this information now to 
allow you maximum time to plan. Our goal is to assist you in any way, so please feel free to contact 
us at any time! 
 
Your son’s fall tuition invoice will be available online at https://webservice.wabash.edu/student on 
June 15, with payment due on August 1. In order for your son to register for fall classes — and to 
maintain his housing preference — the tuition invoice must be in good standing. Good standing 
means that the payment has been made in full, or arrangements have been made for full payment 
through monthly payment plan payments, or loans. To be in good standing, payment plans must be 
current, and students must complete all the necessary loan and financial aid verification. We ask 
that you please help your son complete and submit all forms in a timely fashion. If your financial 
obligation to the College is not met, your son will not be permitted to register for fall classes or 
move into College housing.  
 
Payments may be mailed to Wabash College Business Office, P.0. Box 352, Crawfordsville, IN 47933. 
You may also pay online using a debit or credit card, or electronic check at 
www.wabash.edu/businessoffice. If you would like an alternative to a lump-sum payment of tuition, 
you may enroll in the Wabash College payment plan on Wabash Self-Service by clicking on the 
“Student Finance” tab, clicking the “Student Finance” link, and clicking on “Payment Plan” 
 
Please be aware that, in accordance with FERPA (Federal Education Rights and Privacy Acts), all 
correspondence regarding tuition invoices is directed to your son, predominantly via email.  Your 
son should monitor his Wabash email closely.  Tuition invoices are available on the Student Finance 
tab Wabash Self-Service.  We strongly recommend that your son give you online access to his 
tuition invoice (we call this “person proxy”)  at https://webservice.wabash.edu/student. If your son 
is a fall-sport athlete, his tuition invoice must be in good standing in order to begin practicing in 
August.  
 
All of us at the College are eager to assist you in any way possible. Should you have questions 
regarding your financial aid award letter, please call our Financial Aid office at (800) 718-9746 or 
email financialaid@wabash.edu. For help with your tuition invoice, please call 765-361-6228 or 
email studentaccounts@wabash.edu. Welcome to Wabash! We look forward to working with you! 
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